Wells S. The Losen
2255 NW 4% Place
Gainesville, FL 32603
October 1, 2014

D.Henrichs
City of Gainesville

Dear D.Henrichs:

Effective immediately, I will no longer be able to serve on the City of Gainesville
Historic Board. Ihave enjoyed my time on the board and if in the future I can help with
the board, I will reach out to you.

Please let all the other board members know that I have enjoyed getting to know them
and wish you all the best.

Sincerely,

Wells The Losen




